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COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER 

• Recreational youth basketball league has begun with games being held most evenings and 

Saturdays.  

• Held Taser recertification January 17 and 24 for Hartsville Police Department. 

• Cypress Adventures teen mentoring program began January 24 and will continue meeting 

Tuesday and Thursdays through May.  

• Hosted SC worker’s compensation hearings January 25. 

• City of Hartsville Human Resources conducted interviews January 31.  

BYERLY PARK 

• Parks & Recreation Department is registering for a new program, Adult Co-Ed Kickball 

league with all games held Mondays at Byerly Park.   

• Finalizing the 2017 tournament schedule for Byerly Park fields. 

• Kelly’s Electric has fixed the lights on the ballfields, tennis courts, and will be updating 

electrical box at maintenance building. 

• Preparing softball and baseball fields for upcoming leagues and tournaments.  

• Maintenance staff is fixing irrigation issues.  

• Updating the Piratesville brochure for 2017 season. Already receiving calls for private 

rentals. 

 

LAWTON PARK  

• Coordinated 4 rentals and 11 tours.   

• Kelly’s Electric has fixed tennis court lights. 

 


